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From: James Newbury <James.Newbury@parliament.vic.gov.au> 
Sent: Saturday, May 6, 2023 3:53 PM 
To: Renee Heath <Renee.Heath@parliament.vic.gov.au> 
Cc: John Pesutto <John.Pesutto@parliament.vic.gov.au>; Matthew Guy <Matthew.Guy@parliament.vic.gov.au>; Cindy 
McLeish <Cindy.McLeish@parliament.vic.gov.au>; Roma Britnell <Roma.Britnell@parliament.vic.gov.au>; Wayne 
Farnham <Wayne.Farnham@parliament.vic.gov.au>; Moira Deeming <Moira.Deeming@parliament.vic.gov.au> 
Subject: Request for Special Meeting of the Victorian Parliamentary Liberal Party.  

Dear Renee, 

We write to request that a Special Meeting of the Victorian Parliamentary Liberal Party be held on Friday 12 
May 2023 and give notice of our intention to move the following motion at that meeting: 

“That the Victorian Parliamentary Liberal Party expels Moira Deeming”. 

The reason for the motion is that Moira Deeming has engaged in conduct in violation of Clause 57, bringing 
discredit on the Parliamentary Party. 

James Newbury, Member for Brighton 

Matthew Guy, Member for Bulleen 

Cindy McLeish, Member for Eildon 

Roma Britnell, Member for South West Coast 

Wayne Farnham, Member for Narracan 

Kind regards, 

James Newbury MP 
Member for Brighton 

Manager of Opposition Business 
Shadow Minister for Environment and Climate Change 
Shadow Minister for Equality 
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